Hanalei Bay Resort - President's Message

A Message from Mike Rembis, New AOAO President
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Aloha,

Our recent annual meeting in May was a huge success and I'd
like to say thank you to all owners who either attended or
participated via proxy. At the meeting, Dave Blank stepped down
from his position as President, but thankfully stayed on the
board and accepted the position of Vice President. Under
Dave’s leadership, we made tremendous progress in moving the
lobby reconstruction along as well as securing necessary
financing to make other major improvements throughout the
resort. Dave will be missed as President, but he will continue to
play an important role in HBR’s future.

We are happy to announce the results of the election and
assignment of officers as well as the new AOAO Board
President.

Mike Rembis

. New AOAO President
Click here to read more>>>
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